
This year’s Summit theme celebrates the unique role
of Community Health Workers as connectors and
advocates who bridge the gaps between individuals,
communities, and the care they need to thrive. CHWs
play a critical part in fostering trust, improving access
to resources, and driving meaningful collaboration
across diverse sectors. The 2025 NH CHW Summit will
explore strategies, innovations, and stories that
highlight the power of CHWs to strengthen
connections, dismantle barriers, and create healthier,
more equitable communities.

January 30 - Proposal submission due
Early February - Review process begins
February 20 - Presenters will be notified
May 5 - NH CHW Summit

Community Health Worker Summit

CALL FOR PRESENTERSCALL FOR PRESENTERS

The NH CHW Coalition is seeking presenters for the NH CHW Summit on Monday, May 5, 2025. Proposals are
open to CHWs, program managers, healthcare professionals, policymakers, and all other allies. Proposals should
be submitted by January 30, 2025. Share your expertise through an engaging session that sparks ideas and
conversations on how CHWs serve as the vital bridges connecting communities with care and empowering
lasting change.

Theme:

Topic Recommendations:
Building Community Partnerships

Bridging Health Disparities

Innovative Approaches to CHW Work

Sustainable CHW Initiatives

Self-Care and Resilience

11
22
33
44
55
66 Skill Building and Career Growth

Deadlines:

Deep Dive - 1 hour

Skill Development - 1 hour

Crash Course - 15 minutes

Presentation types:

Helpful Tips:

Make your sessions interactive and engaging. 
Be clear in your description about who the
target audience is. (CHWs, employers, providers,
policymakers, etc.). 
Build in time for Q&A, group discussion, and/or
networking.
Highlight your expertise in the topic area
through credentials, project examples, etc. 

Share impact. Advance knowledge. Inspire Action. Raise your Profile.

Questions? Email Dhaniele at dduffy@nchcnh.org
Submit Proposals Here:
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https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/RHSZ2WX
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